Communication

- Information is shared via noticeboards at the Centre, communication books, Facebook, texts, newsletters (2 per term) and sharing folders.
- When you drop your child to care if there is anything that you think an
 educator needs to know please do not hesitate to tell us, eg your child had
 a bad night's sleep as this may impact on their day. Communication books
 are also provided as another way to communicate with educators. Please
 read and return them each day as a way of ensuring continuity of care for
 your child.
- Each family will be given a message bag. Please check this each day for newsletters/notifications etc
- Please join our Facebook page Yorktown Community Children's Centre to see information regarding the Centre